February 27, 1973

Dr. Mildred Wynkoop Trevecca Nazarene College 333 Murphreesboro Road Nashville, Tennessee 37210

Dear Dr. Wynkoop:

We at Asbury Theological Seminary are looking forward to the annual meeting of the Wesleyan Theological Society being held on our campus, November 2-3, 1973, as a part of our Fiftieth Anniversary special observance. In previous months I have been in touch with Dr. Robert A. Mattke of Buffalo, New York, confirming the general arrangements for this meeting.

I am writing to you as the chairman of the Program Committee. We were wondering if the Wesleyan Theological Society wants to provide a speaker for seminary chapel on Friday, November 2, 1973, at 10 a.m. If you wish to incorporate this chapel service into the program of your annual meeting, we will be very happy to cooperate fully.

Let me hear from you at your convenience. We probably will not be working on our chapel services for the fall semester until late summer. This will give you a chance to discuss the matter with the members of your Program Committee.

Kindest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Frank Bateman Stanger

FBS:br

cc: Dr. Delbert R. Rose